
Keith Newman receives award 

It’s always wonderful to see someone deserving receive 

recognition. 

Last week Keith Newman was given the Rotary Club 

Community Service Award for his work at Brambleton Hall 

and on the Farnham Corona Support Fund.  

Keith has been the champion for the Brambleton Hall 

building project which will update the hall making it more 

useful to the greater community. He is passionate about the 

people living in the area as well as the Hall itself having been 

built by the community, for the community.  

Over the lockdown Keith instigated household clearances to collect unwanted items for 

those in need including Fridge/freezers, washing machines, beds, furniture and smaller 

items. Surplus items have been taken to the Community Fridge and Warehouse where Keith 

has taken the time to listen to people’s stories and to offer tangible help. 

Thank you for all you have done!   

 


